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Polling:  Michael Uhl coordinated the basketball polling and credits each class 

chairperson for making it a success.  He does believe that we have voters who are 

not members but plans on correcting this next year.  He also believes the polling 

is the most significant thing the ICGSA has going for it over other organizations 

and has questioned how we can tie in our organization with polling to get more 

membership.  

 

All 5 Districts hosted their end of the season meeting on March 6th.  The top 15 

players were voted on by the attending coaches to form the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd All-

State teams. 

 District 1 was hosted by Gary Christlieb 

 District 2 was hosted by Doug Springer 

 District 3 was hosted by Joe Smith 

 District 4 was hosted by Doug Laker 

 District 5 was hosted by Michael Uhl 

District Representatives report positive, impartial voting on behalf of voting 

members. 

District 2 has requested adding an additional 5 players to All-State teams. 

 

Chairperson Terry Minix combined results and sent them to Stacey Goyette. 

There were 2 known issues with nominations. 

1. The Brebeuf coach did not get his nominations in on time. D3 

2. An assistant coach nominated the player(s) and it was discovered the 

nomination form does not designate head coach.  Coach was a 

member so nomination was accepted. D5 

 

Basketball was not represented at the 2016 Annual ICGSA Conference.  Due to the 

timing of current annual conference, it is the consensus of Basketball Committee 

that it will never be a successful event.  It was also reported out of D3 that 

coaches are being overwhelmed with end of the season responsibilities like 

nomination forms, meetings, and various award recognition events. 



 

 

There were no basketball expenditures presented to Stacey Goyette, the ICGSA 

liaison. 

 

It has been presented to the basketball committee that the ICGSA host a 

September or October conference, with speaker(s), and the feedback has been 

positive.  They believe the following needs to happen: 

1. Centrally located. 

2. Quality speakers 

a. Can the budget be increased to make this happen? 

 

 

 

 

 

 


